,~St John Fisher
’ Catholic High School

Tuesday 14 October
6:00pm to 7:30pm

We would like to welcome students in Year || and parents to view everything our Sixth
Form has to offer.

There will be a presentation from Mrs Reay, Head of Sixth Form, and opportunities to
speak to subject staff about our Post |6 courses.

The first presentation will start at 6:00pm. No advanced booking is required.

Park Lane, Peterborough, PE| 5|N
Tel: 01733 343646

www.stjohnfisherschool.org.uk



